From: The Taylor"s

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C& H Hog Farm Modification
Date: Thursday, August 06, 2015 4:05:27 PM

| would be in favor of allowing the C&H Hog Farm tp modify its permit to allow the lining of ponds and
the gas-flare system. It is merely one more safe guard being put in place to protect the possibility

of any type of discharge of affluent. It also demonstrates the proof positive of these farmers being
"true" stewards of the enviroment. | cannot imagine anyone being in oppostiion to such an action,
unless they have another agenda other than safe guarding the waters of Big Creek and The

Buffalo. Thank you for taking my comments concerning this issue. | appreciate the job your agency is
doing despite all the negative review by those would oppose any type of Farming operation.

Stan Taylor
bmei@eritter.net
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